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I oppose 4141.  I use diesel. Gasoline engines are wimpy for providing the torque 

needed to pull heavy loads, and wear out under heavy torque when transporting 

crops and equipment with my pickup-truck. Diesel engines can handle the torque no 

problem.  What are you thinking?  Plus the ethanol added now is destroying my fuel 

pumps.  Stop messing with my diesel. I oppose HB 4141.  Thank you. 


